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Padgett, John A

From: Parks, Beth S
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 4:07 PM
To: DMV All Users
Subject: "I Believe" License Plate

The law providing for the design and production ofthe “I Believe” license plate passed today without the 
Governor’s signature.

You may receive inquiries about the plate and when it will be available. Before the plate can be produced, the 
design must be approved and DMV must determine the cost of the plate. The application process must also be 
completed before the plate can go into production. All of this typically requires 2-3 months to complete.

If customer contact you about the plate, please ask them contact us at a later date. We should have more 
information in a couple of months. We do not expect the plate to be available until sometime in the Fall.

Beth S. Parks
Communications Director
SCDMV
(803) 896-8198

11/7/2008


